
 
 

 

Time Conflict Form 
Students must be declared in a CBCS major to use this form. 

 
Return this form via fax (974-4699), scan in and email (scrochunis@usf.edu or jlestourgeon@usf.edu) or you can physically bring it in to our office 

in MHC 1143. 

  

Except in rare circumstances, the University of South Florida does not permit students to register for courses that are scheduled to 

meet at the same times or that overlap in meeting times. In order to be permitted to register for or add courses that result in a time 

conflict, follow instructions below. 
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